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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

German and Spanish Fast Track Celebration Breakfast: 

Friday 17th October 2014 at 8.15am 

 

We were delighted with the efforts and results of so many of our German and Spanish fast track 

GCSE students in 2014 and as a consequence I am writing to invite your son/daughter to a 

celebration breakfast in the Rose Restaurant at Sackville on Friday 17th October at 8.15am. 

 

We are inviting all students who achieved a C grade or above and a number of other students whose 

excellent efforts throughout the course have been identified by their teachers. 

 

A breakfast of pastries, fruit and fruit juice will be served and there will be a short address by Mr 

Grant and myself. The fast track teachers will also be present. 

 

Certificates for GCSE normally arrive in school around this date. Should we have received them by 

then, they will be issued on this day. If they arrive any later, students will be able to collect them 

from me at a specified time. 

 

May I take this opportunity to congratulate your son/daughter on his/her achievements once again. 

We are very proud of our students. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Bolton 

Curriculum Leader of Modern Foreign Languages 

mbolton@wsgfl.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 


